
JOE Kaplun CMC, JP 

Honorary Life Membership 

 

 

 

At the July 2018 Annual General Meeting of LSTAA Inc., Current 

President and long serving committee member, Joe Kaplun, was 

conferred with Honorary Life Membership in recognition of his long 

and devoted service to the Association. 

 

Congratulations Joe! 

 

 


